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SACRAMENTO MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT C 6201 s street. Box 15830, sacramento. California 95813; (916) 452-3211

August 26, 1980

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. Robert H. Reid, Chief,

Operating Reactors, Branch IV
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington. D. C. 20555

Docket No. 50-312
Rancho Seco Nuclear Generating

Station Unit No. One

Dear Mr. Reid:

Recently, while reviewing the District's Physical Security Plan and
Security Plan Implementing Procedures (SPIP), it was discovered that a guard
supervisor block was inadvertently omitted from Attachmmat No. 4 of the
Physical Security Plan, " Typical Shift Security Force Assignment." We found
that the same omission was made in Enclosure 6-3, " Security Shift Chain of
Command", located within SPIP No. 6.

We have revised the chain of command chart within.SPIP No. 6 and
will revise Attachment No. 4 to the Physical Security Plan. The revisions
will show a guard supervisor in the chain of command, located between the
watch commander block and the security officer block.

The revision to Attachment No. 4 will be submitted to you later this
year, at the same time we submit Amencment No. 8 to the District's Physical
Security Plan. Since we refer to a guard supervisor in the written portions
of both the Physical Security Plan and the Security Plan Implementing Procedures,
we feel the fact that we left this position off of the organization chart does
not constitute any significant change to either document.

If you have any questions, please contact Robert C. Moore, Supervising
Special Agent, Security Division, extension 650.

Sincerely,

-

.

Wm.'C. Walbridge
'

General Manager
$O05cc: Mr. R. H. Engleken, Director '

Region V, Office of Inspection .5
and Enforcement /

". S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission //O
suite 202, Walnut Creek Plaza
1990 North California Blvd.
Walnut Creek, CA 94596
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